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Reverend the Hon Fred Nile MLC 

Chair 

Select Committee on the Planning Process in Newcastle and the 

Broader Hunter Region, NSW Legislative Council 

 newcastleplanning@parliament.nsw.gov.au 

 

Dear Sir  

I just wished to express my gratitude to you and your committee for 

restoring some of my faith in the processes of democracy which has 

been lost in recent months not only by the revelations of the ICAC 

process but most personally  in witnessing the spot rezoning of our 

most precious headland in King Edward park. This has been 

unbelievable and unfathomable for some time and to shed some light 

on how and when this occurred by a committee such as your selves is 

greatly appreciated. 

 

I understand from other submissions that you have had the situation 

whereby this occurred  communicated  to you .This is just to say 

thank you very much for your time and consideration in this matter. 

Sincerely 

Dr Virginia Reid B Med 

 

  

 




